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Knit and Crochet Volunteer Club Open to New Members 

 
JACKSON – The Jackson Branch of the Ocean County Library will host weekly meetings 
of the Knit-Chat-Chain Volunteers. Here are the dates and times of upcoming meetings: 
 

 Mar. 5, 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

 Mar. 12, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 Mar. 19, 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

 Mar. 26, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 Apr. 2, 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

 Apr. 9, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 Apr. 16, 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

 Apr. 23, 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

 Apr. 30, 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
 
The branch is located 2 Jackson Drive.  
 
Would you like to learn to knit or crochet? Attendees can brush up on an old skill or learn 
a new one and make new friends.  
 
The group has donated to various hospitals and nonprofit organizations.  
 
For more information, visit theoceancountylibrary.org/events or call 732-928-4400.   
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